Sharon Craig

From: Eileen Flatley <eileenflatleygpc@gmail.com>
Sent: 10 May 2019 11:48

To: planning

Subject: Re- planning application 3/2019/0348
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This email has been delivered from an external source.
Do not click any links, open any attachments or reply to this email unless you are certain this email\content is
legitimate.

F.A.O. Rebecca Bowers

Hi Rebecca,

| am writing on behalf of Grindleton Parish Council, in response to the above application to demolish the existing
conservatory and build a single storey extension to the rear at Foxgloves, Back Lane, Grindleton. The Parish Council
do not have any objections to this application.

Kind regards,

Eileen Flatley,

Parish Clerk



